
ILLINOIS ARCHAEOLOGICAL SURVEY 
109 DAVENPORT HALL 

Cooperating Institutions: 
University of Illinois 
Southern Illinois University 
Illinois State Museum 

Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS URBANA, ILLINOIS 61801 

October 13, 1971 

Many thanks for your letter of October 5. We sincerely hope 
that you can be with us and we are looking forward to a great program. 

In the meantime, send your lithic materials to me (now if you wish), 
c/o the Illinois Archaeological Survey, 109 Davenport Hall, University of 
Illinois, Urbana. We will store the specimens in advance of your arrival. 
(Please keep receipts for all expenses so that we can properly reimburse 
you.) 

We will keep in touch with you. 

CJB: jjd 

Cordially yours, 

Chuck Bareis 
S-T 


